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Glenwood Telecommunications, Inc. has secured letters of support from State and Community Leaders 
within the Nora project area, affirming their endorsement for the approval of Glenwood's grant application 
for Capital Projects Funds-2. 

 

 

 



SENATOR DAVE MURMAN COMMITTEES

District 38
State Capitol
PO Box 94604

Lincoln, Nebraska 68509-4604
(402) 471-2732

dmurman@leg.ne.gov

Chairperson - Education
Revenue

Committee on Committees

Nebraska Public Service Commission
1200 N Street, Suite 300
PO Box 94927
Lincoln, NE 68508

RE: Capital Projects Fund-2

January 10,2024

Dear Commissioners,

I am writing to ask you to approve the grant application made be Glenwood
Telecommunications, Inc. for funding under the Capital Projects Funds Program. Approval of
this request would be a major benefit to my constituents. This proposed project will serve the
needs of the Village of Nora, along with the surrounding Nuckolls County area; a portion of
which I represent as a State Senator. Glenwood has a proven record serving the broadband needs
of rural Nebraskans.

Projects like these are critical to ensuring that the constituents of District 38 have access to high-
speed fiber optic services. In a world increasingly relying upon the internet, the sustainability for
rural areas will be incumbent upon having these services to access education, health care and
other essential services.

I ask you to approve this grant and thank you for your dedicated service to the State of Nebraska.

Sincerely,

Senator Dave Murman








